The Columbus Boychoir School, "Newsletter", Volume VII, No. 11, page four

Wednesday, Nov. 28th and Thursday, Nov. 29th (note: cancellation at Manhattan) - Topeka, Kansas - private homes - concert on Thursday evening.

Friday, Nov. 30th - Springfield, Illinois - no concert

Saturday, Dec. 1st - Berrien Springs, Michigan - Four Flags Hotel in Niles, Michigan - concert in Berrien Springs

Sunday, Dec. 2nd - Adrian, Michigan - private homes - concert

Monday, Dec. 3rd - Canton, Ohio - Hotel Onesto - concert

Tuesday, Dec. 4th - return to Princeton

Wednesday, Dec. 5th - New York City (rehearsal and taping of the Firestone Christmas Program) - return to Princeton

Thursday, Dec. 6th - Wellsboro, Pa. - (accomodations to be announced) - concert

Friday, Dec. 7th - New Britain, Conn. - (accomodations to be announced) - concert

Saturday, Dec. 8th - Segreganset, Mass. - private homes - concert

Sunday, Dec. 9th - Lowell, Mass. - (accomodations to be announced) - concert

Monday, Dec. 10th - return to Princeton

RESIDENT CHOIR under the direction of Mr. Robert Haley, presented an excellent concert at the Thanksgiving Convocation for the Trenton Junior College in Trenton, N.J. last Tues. afternoon. Mr. Haley had selected thirty-two boys for this performance.

This week the choir has three performances: Wednesday, Nov. 28th - Fairleigh-Dickinson University in Rutherford, N.J. (10:00AM), Friday evening at the R.C.A. plant in Princeton, Saturday, Dec. 1st - Titusville, N.J. - Bear Tavern Elementary School - (8:00PM).

All tickets for this performance have been sold. Parents desiring to meet their son after the performance and return him on Sunday evening by 8:00PM may do so.

RECREATION ROOM was officially opened this past week. This is a welcomed addition to the School facilities! This project was begun by the Fathers' Association during the summer and completed by their contribution of "man-hours", material, and financial assistance. Many thanks, Dads! In the room we have a large pool table (given by Mrs. David Hollander), an electric bowling game (given by Mr. & Mrs. Weinstein), a TV set (given by Dr. & Mrs. S. Robert Lewis), shuffle board (equipment given by Dr. and Mrs. Arnold Wordell), and a ping pong table.

McCARTER THEATRE COMMITTEE will have a meeting this Sunday evening at 7:30PM.

A NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC WORLD GLOBE was received by the School as a gift from Mr. & Mrs. William Lanning of Trenton. Mr. Lanning is the president of the Board of Trustees.